
Go green this Halloween and compost your pumpkin. 

TO PARTICIPATE:

Items should be placed 
curbside for pickup. 

Pumpkins are not required 
to be bagged, but paper 
lawn/leaf bags must be 

used if residents choose to 
bag their items for 

collection. Pumpkins should 
be free of inorganic 

materials such as candles, 
wax, artificial lighting, 
loose decorations, etc. 

Residents may also drop off pumpkins and other yard trim at the 
County’s Public Convenience Centers 

Brown Station Road Public Container 
Pad and Recycling Area
3501 Brown Station Road
Upper Marlboro, Maryland
Monday - Saturday and holidays: 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Sunday: Closed

Missouri Avenue Solid Waste 
Acceptance and Recycling Center
12701 Missouri Avenue
Brandywine, Maryland
Monday, Wednesday, Friday:  6:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Tuesday, Thursday: 10:00 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.
Saturday and holidays: 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Sunday: Closed

The Prince George’s County Department of the Environment (DoE) 
is pleased to announce that it will collect pumpkins for composting 
on Monday, November 4, 11, 18 and 25, 2019. In addition to 
pumpkins, dried corn, hay and straw will also be picked-up for 
composting along with yard trim. 

For more information, contact County Click at 3-1-1.


